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OTTAWA, 5th January, 1904

Rev.Sir,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your

letter of the 30th ultimo, relative to the exchange

of the St. Boniface Industrial school property for

three boarding school to be erected by your Society;

and in reply I have to inform you that the Depart-

ment will require a report as to the sides upon which

it is proposed to build these school,as well as one

from the Government Architect on the plans submitted,

before it can authorize the building to be proceeded

with. As soon as this information is received you

will beWommunicated with.

Your obedient servant,

Jean et Pällen

dent GeneralDeputy Buj

Affairs.Gendraau,

be

Portage,Ont:

e

verschreiben, Indian affairs, Letterbook,

16 December 1903 - 15 January 1904, (R.G. 10, volume 5047)
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